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BLANTANT overreach by the Governor and her staff. This is a LEGISLATIVE action, period.
Executive and Judicial entities making up laws, for ANY excuse, is UNCONSTITUTIONAL and a
VIOLATION OF OUR CIVIL AND VOTING RIGHTS.

STOP this hearing and let the Legislature consider this, next session, with ACCOUNTABILITY to
our citizens. The onslaught of Shenanigans pulled by Governor Grisham and her Cohorts are
UNACCEPTABLE.

This "Secret" hearing is more evidence of rampant corruption in Michelle's State Government.

Thank you.

Dana Dunlap
Independent and Proud
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